Public comment 18-1578-EL-BGN

Dear OPSB Board Members:

Although we respect our neighbors who want to participate, we oppose the development of the
proposed Alamo Solar Facility near Eaton in Preble County, Ohio (OPSB Case No. 18-1578-EL-BGN).

The proposed project would fundamentally change the agricultural use of the area which is highly
valued by our community and emphasized in the zoning rules adopted by the Preble County Board of
Commissioners. It would also destroy its natural beauty and wildlife habitat.

Furthermore, as the owners of approximately 30 acres zoned Special Use and approved for residential
development as three parcels of approximately 10 acres each, we believe that the proposed solar

project would decrease the desirability and diminish the monetary value of our property.

Our property is located on Antioch Road in Gasper Township (Preble County Treasurer Parcel ID #
B02722120000002000) and would be surrounded by solar panels if the proposed project is approved.

Please keep us informed about the OPSB’s report and any recommendations concerning this proposed
solar project and let us know if you need more information or have questions about our opposition to it.

A signed original of this letter has been sent to the OPSB by U.S. Mail.

Joseph R. Deluca
Linda M. Deluca

Eaton, Ohio



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

11/14/2018 12:44:05 PM

Case No(s). 18-1578-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing.



